
Firm Obtains Settlement in Accounting
Malpractice Case
Our client sued his certified public accountant after an employee of the accounting firm admitted to stealing

money, our client’s money from an escrow account. The suit was filed in federal court in March and was the

subject of media news stories. The case settled pursuant to a confidential settlement agreement.

For more information, please contact Jason Alloy or Craig Kunkes.
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